
THE UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN
COLLEGE OF AGRICULTURE

Madison 6

DEPARTMENT OF GENETICS

June 8, 1953

Dear Vernon:

I have your letter of the 6th, which I would like to acknowledge, with
thanks for the enclosed reprints.

Dr. Elberg and I discussed future possibilities of my visiting Berkeley
again only in the most casual terms. If this materializes, I very likely would
want to accept, but this would depend on the immediate circumstances.

I tought Ed Garber was definitely going to the Botany Department at Chicago.
Id there any doubt of it?

Sincerely,
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oshua Lederberg


